Pennsylvania State Historic Preservation Office
PENNSYLVANIA HISTORICAL AND MUSEUM COMMISSION

February 19, 2019

Mr. David Kimmerly

City of Allentown

435 Hamilton Street

Bureau of Planning and Zoning
Allentown, PA 18101

Dear Mr. Kimmerly:

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Pennsylvania Historical & Museum Commission has approved a
FFY2019 Certified Local Government grant to the City of Allentown in the amount of $22,000.00 to
prepare a historic preservation plan for the city, subject to the availability of funding.

A grant agreement is currently being prepared for your project. You can expect to receive three copies
of the agreement, for appropriate signatures, within the next few weeks.

Please do not hesitate to contact Cory Kegerise at (215) 219-3824 or ckegerise@pa.gov for CLG program
related questions. If you have administrative questions relating to the grant agreement contract or
invoicing, please contact Rhonda Johnson at (717) 783-2838 or rhojohnson@pa.gov.

Sincerely,

)

Andrea L. MacDonald
Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer

cc: Cory Kegerise, PA SHPO
Rhonda Johnson, BMS
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